
 
We are so excited that you are coming 
back to school. We have missed you so 
much and can’t wait to see you again. 

Your classroom may look a little differ-
ent but we have so much fun learning 
planned that you have so you have lots 
to look forward to. See you very soon 
Love from Mrs Patterson and the Key 

Stage 1 teachers xx 
 

Feelings  
It’s been a very strange time over the last few weeks when school has been shut. Some children feel 

excited, happy or a little worried after being at home for such a long time. That’s OK! We feel like this 
too, but we will help and look after each other because that’s what we do best.  

At the door, your teacher will meet you and she will have a special smile and wave for you! 

Washing hands 
Year 1 children are great at washing their hands! We will help you if you need us to. Don’t for-

get to wash them before you leave your house to come to school.  

Coming into school is an adventure! 

Have you seen signs or labels in shops showing you where you can stand? This is to keep you safe and 
make sure you keep a distance from other people if you can. We have our own special labels for  

Year 1, look out for them when you come!! Just for the moment adults are not allowed to come into 
school when they drop you off but we have a special ‘Hug Zone’ you can use to say goodbye! 

When you get to school, see if you can find ….. 

 
Arrows showing 

you the right way 

to walk 

The Hug Zone, where you 

can give your adult a Squash 

and a Squeeze to say 

‘see you later’ 

Can you BLAST OFF to the Hug Zone with a 5, 4, 3, 2, 1? 

Stars showing 

you where to 

stand 


